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Midterm Grade Reports:  
SGA has been working closely with Dr. Billingsley on Midterm Grade Reports. SGA is pleased 
with Dr. Billingsley's support for this initiative. SGA applauds faculty members who have already 
enacted this initiative and put it in their syllabi. SGA encourages those who are hesitant to 
enact this initiative before the withdraw date so that students are aware where they stand in a 
class and can make an informed decision on whether or not to withdraw.  
 
Thanks, 
Jonathan Fuller  
SGA Rep to the Faculty Senate 
 


